
 

 
Wilkes East Neighborhood Association 

September 18, 2017 - Revised 
Call to Order 
 
Kris Freiermuth called to order the Wilkes East Neighborhood Association at 6:35 at Kris 
Freiermuth House in Gresham, Oregon. 
 
Roll Call 
 
Kris Freiermuth, Chair, Bob Lundbom, Communications, Curt Duval, Land Use, Gail Voge, 
Member at Large, Juanita Null, Member at Large 
 
Schools - New principles have started at both H.B. Lee and Wilkes East schools.  We will 
be in contact with them if any issues should arise. 
 
Treasurer Report – None 
 
Land Use, Curt Duval – Rick’s Fencing is in the process of moving their business to 178th 
and Halsey and the City of Gresham is reviewing the request.  Car Wash on Halsey and 
181st will be installed new 17 vacuums.  Woodspring Suites wants to build on Sandy and 
181st and they are in development review with the city of Gresham. 
 
Communications, Bob Lundbom – Requested payment for the quarterly cost of the website 
$26.43.  Motion was approved and seconded.  Bob requested copies of minutes for 
January thru July 2017.  Kris will get these to him.  Claudette Naylor, former Board 
Member of Reynolds will write an article.  Josh Fuhrer will also write an article regarding 
the update on the Rockwood Triangle. 
 
Discussed various neighborhood issues.  Trees blocking line of site and should be cut 
back.  Vehicles just parked on Halsey and 172nd that don’t move.  Property on Holliday and 
162nd has a code violation of to many driveways. 
 
Nadaka Park – Albertsons donated bronze Otter statute.    
 
Next meeting on Monday, October 9, 2017 at Simmons Foster Care. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:45 pm 
 
 
 


